ELKHORN AREA HIGH SCHOOL

“The core purpose of Etkhorn Area High Scheocol is to develop respensible
citizens who are college and career ready.”

July 15, 2019

Dear Community Parther:

You are invited to this year's Elkhorn Area High School College Fair & Community Resource Fair on our
Back-to-School Night Menday, August 26th from 4:30 - 8:30 pm. (Dinner will be provided.) This will be
the 3rd year we have held a College Fair on our Back-to-School Night. Due to the success of this event
and the feedback from our first Mental Health Resource Fair heid this past May, we are expanding our
Back-to-School event to include Community Resource organizations.

Both parents and students are invited to attend Back-to-Schoal Night. This is an excelient opportunity for
our commurity organizations to connect with families to share the resources and support you provide.

Please bring visuals, handouts, and materials as you would for a typical resource fair.

Please consider this your formal invitation to the EAHS College Fairl Please use the RSVP link by
August 15th your confirmation or regret.

Arrive to set up prior to the event. Please aliow whatever time you need to have your booth ready for the
start of the event. One table per organization will be provided.

If you have any questions, feel free to cafl or email. Thank you!!

Sincerely,
Shannoin Werfelmann

Shannon Werfelmann
Elkhorn Area High School Counselor

werfshi@elkhom.k12.wi.us
262-723-4920 ext. 1612

Elkhorn Area High School 482 E. Geneva St. Elkhorn, Wi 53121



